
 

Week 2   We have had another wonderful week exploring our fantastic new pre school. The 

children have been settling really well. They have enjoyed the outside space in this wonderful 

weather. 

 We have been establishing new routines and boundaries. 

 Learning independence when choosing learning resources. 

 We have been practising sharing and taking turns. 

Hand sanitisers have been placed outside the Early Years Garden gate. Please continue to 

sanitise your child’s and your own hands upon entrance and exit.  

If the weather is good next week please send your child in with a hat and suncream on. An 8-

hour coverage is preferable which could be applied at home prior to school or one which the 

child can apply themselves such as a spray or roll on.  

Thank you for waiting patiently while we collect the children from the grass area inside the 

EY (Early Years) garden. We will continue to collect your children from the grass area in the 

morning. Please make your way towards the climbing frame side of the garden. We encourage 

you to drop your child/ren off and leave promptly to encourage settling and a smooth 

separation. This will also help us adhere to social distancing rules. At the end of the day 

collection is from School Lane, an adult will escort your child to you. Please continue to drop 

off and collect children outside the metal gate during middle of the day collections and drop 

off. Don’t use buzzer. A member of staff will assist you. The new systems are all being 

trialled currently. Please feedback how you think they are working. We are hopeful this is 

the best system for all our children to ensure safety at this difficult time. 

We have trialled having a supply of the children’s spare clothes/nappies and have found this 

is not working. Next week children are to attend with a day’s supply of spare clothes/nappies 

in a bag or ruck sac. Please label all water bottles, bags and school jumpers so we can return 

them promptly. Please continue check your child’s bag/lunch box daily for any 

correspondence from school. 

Please cut grapes lengthwise if they are brought in. This is to prevent choking. 

Next week we will continue to encourage the children with adult support to put their coat, 

lunch and water bottle in the appropriate places. 

Many thanks for your help and support, see you next week.  

Natalee, Mollie, Kim, Marianna and Ailey 


